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BOC Life Launched Enhanced Coverages and Services in relation to  

“Novel Coronavirus” 

 

In response to recent situation of "Novel Coronavirus", BOC Group Life Assurance Company Limited 

("BOC Life") launched related enhanced coverages and services effective from January 24, 2020 to April 

30, 2020, in order to provide support to customers in facing the epidemics. For details, please refer to the 

BOC Life website (https://www.boclife.com.hk/tc/news/measure-on-novel-coronavirus.html). 

 

If you have any questions about the above matters, please call BOC Life Insurance Claims Hotline  

(852) 2860 0655 for enquiries. 
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